
From: Nichols, Chris - E&E <Chris.Nichols@Oxfordshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: 01 June 2020 14:47 
To: Gemma Magnuson <Gemma.Magnuson@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
Cc: DC Support <DC.Support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>; Plant, Tom - Communities 
<Tom.Plant@Oxfordshire.gov.uk>; Cllr George Reynolds <George.Reynolds@Oxfordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: 20-00947-F: Temple Mill, Sibford Ferris. 
Importance: High 
 

Dear Gemma, 
_______________ 
Planning 
application: 

20/00947/F 

Location: Temple Mill, Woodway Road, Sibford Ferris, PX15 5DA 

Description: Retrospective – workshop and two bay carport 
Type: Full 
Case Officer: Gemma Magnuson 

___________________ 
 
I have reviewed the above planning application and have the following comments to 
make. 
  
Recommendation 

  
Oxfordshire County Council, as the Local Highways Authority, hereby notifies the 
District Planning Authority that it has no objection to the granting of planning 
permission. 
  
Comments 
  
The proposal does not represent an slight intensification of use at the application site 
and is therefore unlikely to have an adverse traffic or road safety impact on the local 
highway network.  The quantum and layout of car parking at the application site 
meets standards.  No objection. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Chris Nichols 
Transport Development Control  
(Oxford, Cherwell and West Oxfordshire)  
Oxfordshire County Council 
County Hall | New Road | Oxford | OX1 1ND 
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